From: John Fallon

Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 3:29 PM
To: Jim Benkoczy

Subject: FW: Interceptors

From: michael Cabot [mailto:michael.cabot@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 3:28 PM

To: John Fallon <jfallon@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Interceptors

John,
At this time Duncan Auto Sales cannot participate in any bids for Police cars. Thanks for the
consideration

Mike Cabot
Duncan Auto Sales



